
Dear Families,
Zumba club is back!

Your child has expressed an interest in attending Zumba club on Tuesday afternoons
3.15pm to 4.00pm.

If your child would like to attend the club, please fill in the slip below and return it to
the school office by Wednesday 4th January 2023.

I hope to see lots of you there!

Yours sincerely

Miss Burgess

_________________________________________________________________________
___________

2023 Afterschool Zumba Club

My child (insert name)

Would like to attend the after school Zumba club on Tuesday afternoons 3.15 until 4.00.

My child will be collected by (please tick one)

A parent/carer

Afterschool club

Parents signature: _____________


